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To House Committee Representatives, 

 

I am writing you on behalf of all Oregonians who believe in the 2nd Amendment and 

the Constitution of the United States of America. 

I am also a concealed handgun permit holder and very active in the outdoor 

community throughout Oregon. 

 

This bill has no good reason at all to become law. None! It is a strict infringement on 

everyone's right to protect themselves in the way that they see fit. There is absolutely 

no plan for monies to enforce and execute the proposed legislation. The direct 

impacts and financial burden on the citizens of Oregon have not been considered. 

Inhibiting, law abiding citizens' rights to purchase, use, trade and bear arms freely will 

not make our country/state a safer place. Every gun free zone or places with strict 

gun laws and or restrictions tend to have the highest amounts of crime. (Feel free to 

fact check this.) Why? Because these are playgrounds for criminals. This proposition 

only creates a very large burden on good people to follow yet another law. Criminals 

DO NOT follow laws. Creating more laws for law abiding citizens solves absolutely 

nothing. Reduction in magazine size, more background checks, permit tests etc.....is 

unnecessary and VERY COSTLY not only to implement but also to enforce. 

 

This committee instead should be looking at ways to incarcerate criminals and 

provide mental health care to those who break laws, murder, steal, rape and hurt 

innocent people. 

 

It is shameful that 3076 is even being considered as an option to make our lives 

safer. You should take a very close look at other options for all Oregonians future 

safety! 

 

DO BETTER! 

 

Sincerely, 

Troy Rodakowski 

President 

Northwest Outdoor Writers Association 


